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This proposed legislation ignores the dozen or more Fly Fishing Shops in the state of 

Oregon.  I buy all my fly tying materials in local Oregon Fly shops, would be lost 

without them.  It is, in fact, probable that these Fly Fishing Shops would go out of 

business if they cannot sell fly tying materials!  Please exempt Fly Fishing materials 

and Fly Shops from this legislation! 


